Labrador Sports Club Inc.

Families growing together in sport!

10 June 2020

To all members and friends of the Labrador Tigerstix family

Hi All

Firstly, | hope you are all well, | would like to welcome you back to our 2020 hockey season. A lot of
work has been going on behind the scenes in preparation for you to get back on the park and due to
this | am pleased to announce that effective Monday 15 June all Labrador teams can commence
training back at the GCHA centre under new restrictions which are outlined below.

Hockey going forward at least for the next month and remainder of this season will be vastly different
to when you were last there. This is due to the many changes the Federal and State governments have
placed on all sporting codes that are returning to play across the nation. Labrador volunteers along
with the GCHMG and GCHA have been working on changes necessary to provide our members with a
safe facility to get our game started again. | ask that all parents, players and supporters familiarize
yourselves with the protocols that have been set around training and that we all respect these as we
move forward and hopefully get back to normal soon.

Finally, if anyone has concerns or questions which need answering please direct in the first instance to
your coach and manager, who will in turn pass through to the necessary personnel for clarification. |
would ask we do this respectfully as all our volunteers are just doing what we have all been asked to
do under the current Covid-19 restrictions. Thank you all for being so patient in the recent months, |
look forward to seeing everyone back on the hockey field representing Labrador Hockey Club.

Regards

Andrew Proctor
President




